Newsletters and Notes

Newsletters and other information will be placed in your child's note pocket. Additional information may also be displayed on the gate or Parent Notice Board. Please read all information and do not hesitate to seek feedback from staff.

Seesaw App

At Kindy we will be utilising the Seesaw app. This will allow us to send you information, newsletters and also photos of the children's adventures at Kindy. Please be respectful of other families and their children and **do not** share photos on any social media. We look forward to this extending our interaction will all families. Information on installing and using the app will be given to each family.